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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

  State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

   

    Dear Comrade, 

 

LOK SABHA ELECTIONS, 2019 

 

A Saffron wave taking the shape of a Tsunami swept the country from east to west and north 

to south. BJP-led NDA came to power with a massive majority in the Parliament. The 

opposition is in complete disarray. We are expecting that the popular government will be 

taking the charge of the country for next 5 years within a very few days. The verdict has been 

decisive and determinant leaving no scope for political uncertainty.  

 

We congratulate profusely each and every elected member of the Parliament. We hail the 

massive verdict of the people which will pave the way for the formation of a popular 

government which is of the people, for the people and by the people. Different cross-sections 

of the people, cutting across the barriers of colour, creed and religion voted massively in 

favour of the ruling party at the centre.  

 

When huge confidence is reposed on the shoulder of a leader or a party, the level of 

expectation of the people in different segments of the society touches a limit which is sky 

high and the government will have to  make sincerest possible effort to be worthy of the 

expectation of the people. We have a high hope that government will not shut its eyes to the 

pathetic condition of the Bank Pensioners and Retirees who have spent several decades of 

their lives to the development of the nation. 

 

Our demands and documented aspirations are already known to government and IBA and 

they are remaining unresolved for a long time. We believe that a strong political will can 

solve the problem within a few minutes. The new government at the centre, bubbling with 

confidence and goodwill, will surely be coming forward to sort out the most logical and 

reasonable demands of the retirees. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

( SUPRITA SARKAR ) 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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